
 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES PORTFOLIO HOLDER'S MEETING 
 

TUESDAY, 14 JANUARY 2014 
 

DECISIONS 
 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the Environmental Services Portfolio 
Holder's Meeting held on Tuesday, 14 January 2014.  Decisions made by the Portfolio 
Holder will be subject to call-in.  Recommendations made to the Cabinet or to the Council are 
not subject to call-in.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual wording that 
will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Patrick Adams. 
 

1. PROPOSED FEES AND CHARGES FOR ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 2014/15 
 The Environmental Services Portfolio Holder 

 
AGREED the proposed fees and charges set out in Appendix 1 of the report and 

delegated authority to the Health and Environmental Services Director to 
agree the proposed fee for caravan sites and mobile homes, should the 
Council not have the authority to do so on 1st April 2014. 

 
 Other Options Considered: The Environmental Services Portfolio Holder had the 

option to 
• Accept the charges detailed in Appendix 1 
• Reject the charges detailed in Appendix 1 
• Amend the discretionary fees and charges detailed Appendix 1. There is no 

ability to amend statutory fees 
 

 Reason For Decision: Confirming the proposed fees and charges will contribute to the 
efficient and cost effective delivery of a range of council services that impact directly on 
people’s safety and health. 

  
 


